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  Today (29th June 2015) Mr. Prasong Poontaneat, Director-General of the Revenue 
Department, and Mr. Prayong Preeyachitt, Secretary-General of the Office of Public 
Sector Anti-Corruption Commission (PACC) have signed a memorandum of understanding 
on data search form tax return filed electronically in the Pra-Utain 3 Conference Room,        
2nd Floor of the Revenue Department, witnessed by executives of both sides. The PACC is    
the 6th organization that has power by special law to request important information              
of taxpayer relevant to corruption in public sector from the Revenue Department.              
The required information in electronic format will be sent directly and immediately under 
high level of network security and safety measure with technology of Digital Signature, 
Encryption/Decryption and PKI Smart Card used for keeping confidentiality between       
receiving and sending via the internet. This leads to increase more speed and efficiency of                
law enforcement in order to deter fraud and corruption in public sector. 
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